
Room 14
TERM 1

NEWSLETTER

Welcome back to another school year!
Room 14 have started the year off
wonderfully. We have been working
hard to learn our REACH expectations
and what school looks like now we are
in Year 2. This week we have been
enjoying getting to know each other
through games and explored our
creativity with various art activities!

Welcome Back To School! Things to
remember 

Check your child's
personal items are
named.
- Book bags -
important to bring
books and notices
home!
Hats - During
Term 1 it is
compulsory for
hats to be worn,
school hats are
available to
purchase through
the school website.

First day of Year 2

If you ever have any questions or
concerns, please contact Miss Wright at
paigew@lincolnheights.school.nz or by

mobile number 0224709940. I will reply
as soon as I can during working hours 

(usually 8am - 5pm, Monday to Friday).
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